Weald Hall Care Home Monthly Newsletter

Weald Hall Lane, Thornwood, Epping, Essex, CM16 6ND
Our boutique luxury home delivering individual care for our residents



Aloha from Weald Hall!

On August 25th, we had an incredible time hosting our Hawaiian-themed summer party! The day was packed with fun, including donkey rides, a bouncy castle, BBQ, live entertainment, a raffle, and classic fete games. We even transformed our Meteor pub into a vibrant Tiki Bar, serving up a variety of refreshing cocktails and mocktails - which were a huge hit!

The weather was fantastic, and everyone had a brilliant time. A huge thank you to everyone who came along and supported us - all the money raised will go towards our residents' fund.

Special thanks to DC Poulton & Sons Epping for sponsoring our live entertainment, and to our generous local businesses - Daniel Robinson & Sons Epping, Epping Tesco, Harlow Playhouse, and The Theydon Oak - for donating amazing prizes to our raffle!



Getting creative!

Throughout August, we put our creative skills to the test by making Totem poles for our summer party! Afternoons were filled with painting, colouring, and building - everyone loved getting involved, and we were all really pleased with the final results.

We received so many lovely compliments on the day about how amazing they looked, which made our residents feel incredibly proud.

We're already looking forward to getting started on our next creative projects!



Summer Vibes

We love summer time at Weald Hall, and are so fortunate to have such beautiful grounds to enjoy the sunny days! We have made full use of our pub and tea room, enjoying a beverage, catching up with friends and enjoying each others company.

August has been a busy month for birthdays and we have had a great time celebrating in the pub, and the best thing is, we don't have to travel far back home!



To book a viewing 01277 886 299 Alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk